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Online Safety for Parents

Blackburn Children's University is working in partnership with the NSPCC, Youth Action and
Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council on an internet safety campaign.

This is a FREE online training course is for Parents and Carers and it will cover:
· Help you understand how children experience the online world
· Show you resources and tools that could help keep them safe
· Empower you to guide them on their journey

Online Safety for Parents/ Carers – Wednesday, 23 June 2021, 6:00pm – 7:00pm
The event will take place virtually, to book your place, please click here -
https://tinyurl.com/BwDOnlineSafety

Covid

Please remember that if anyone in your household has symptoms then your child should be isolating
and not attending school. The isolation should start as soon as the symptoms appear. Please do not
wait until you have a positive test. Also please remember if you child has to isolate from mosque
then they also have to isolate from school and vice versa. Thank you to everyone who is following the
guidance and keeping us all safe.

Please email michele.battersby@cidari.co.uk if your child receives a positive result and the school
office is closed.

Children’s University

Children’s University Passports
All CU passports that have been handed have now been updated.  Please note these have been
returned to classes to be handed out. Please do ensure you look out for this as no responsibility will
be held by the school once they have been returned.

Graduation
Unfortunately due to Covid we cannot hold the graduation at Blackburn University as usual.
HOwever we will be holding a Covid secure graduation in school on Monday 12th July.
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Dates for the Diary

● Sports days for KS1 and KS2 at East Lancs Cricket Club--22nd /23rd  June
● Space Dome for Year 5 25th June
● Reserve dates for sports day 29th/30th June
● Governors 7th July
● Transition days 8th/9th July
● End of Year Reports emailed to parents 9th July
● Children’s University Graduation in school Monday 12th July
● School closes for the summer at 3pm on 16th July

Attendance

The classes with the best attendance this week are Hawthorn, Rowan and Hazel with 98%
attendance. Well done to everyone in Hawthorn, Rowan and Hazel . Overall attendance this week is
94.5%. National attendance is around 96%.

Family Point Winners

The table shows first, second, third and fourth for this week. The winning family is highlighted in
yellow.

Family/Week 11.6.21

Love 4

Belonging 1

Thankfulness 3

Service 2

2



S.A.M. Star of the Week and Sports Star of the Week

Class S.A.M. Award Sports Star of the Week

Hawthorn Ibrahim

Hornbeam Shakira

Beech Zeeshan Safaa

Alder Amaari -

Elder Iqra

Rowan Zoha Abdul Nouman Sayyed

Birch Aaminah Z Arj & Aadil

Hazel Usman Khadijah

Cherry Mohammed P Arifah

Willow Sabir

Oak Zaynah

Elm Safiyya Daner

Ash Mahad Whole class

Twitter

Please follow our Twitter account. https://twitter.com/StSilas_Primary to keep up to date with events
in our school.

Loving God and each other, we work together to be the best that we can.
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